
The next few months we will begin the process of determining the future of our MS/HS facility. At the 
(M) August 26th Board of Education Meeting we will hear from SitelogIQ and on (M) September 23rd we 
will hear from CESA 10. Both board meetings will be held at 5:00 p.m. in the MS/HS IMC so that anyone 
who wishes to go on a facility walk through after the meeting can do so. Each of these companies will go 
through the process that they would use in gathering community input to determine a recommendation to 
the Board of Education.

The Board of Education will decide at their October 28th meeting which company they will use for this 
community engagement process and potential remodeling and/or construction. Since this entire process is 
going to be community driven, I invite and hope to see several people at the August and September Board 
of Education Meetings to ask questions of the companies and provide input to the Board before their 
October meeting as to which company they should hire.

Administratively, Mr. Braaten and I have produced a conservative starting point as to what we would like 
to see for a facility. However, a facility is a long-term decision that the community needs to determine 
through a referendum. There will be people that want no changes, few changes, major remodeling, 
building a basic school to building an extravagant facility that will be in the community long after all of 
us have passed. This is a major decision I hope you want to be involved with and if nothing else, it is 
interesting to hear from companies how and why they implement this process.


